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Other Notable Activities

● The attendees at the August Membership Committee meeting voted for the following motion 
(the Chair voted AGAINST this motion): “Makersmiths will have two New Member 
Orientations per month, where at least one will have an in-person component and at least one 
will have an online component. An NMO may have both components at the discretion of the 
instructor.”



Questions?


